
January 2022

TO:	Second Term Seniors

FROM:	Nicole Newendorp, Associate Director of Studies for Juniors and Seniors

RE:	Thesis Presentation Workshops

I hope that your senior honors essay research (and writing) is going well.  To help with the process of sorting out your material and constructing an argument, we will be running workshops in February where students will present their works in progress.  Each workshop will be organized along thematic lines and will include up to four students plus a faculty member, who is not your thesis supervisor. At the workshop we ask that students speak for roughly fifteen minutes about their research. This will be followed by group discussion.

We strongly recommend that you participate in this opportunity to receive feedback on your research project.  If you are interested, please fill in the bottom of the form and return it by email to me (newendor@fas.harvard.edu) once you think you know your class schedule for the semester.  Please be sure to include the kind(s) of group(s) that you think would be most useful for you (such as Social Theory, Education, or American Society) on your form. Be sure to return this to me by January 27th no later than 11:59pm!

***************************************************************************

Please email completed forms to newendor@fas.harvard.edu by January 27th 2022.

Name	E-mail	

Thesis topic	

	

	

Thesis Supervisor	

Potential Group Areas_________________________________________________________

Please indicate times and days that are good for you (afternoons and evenings only).

	

	

	
